
 

BHG Borden Heritage Group was originally an idea born from a 

discussion of Borden Parish Council members and was established as an 

independent group in July 2010 to ensure that Borden’s history, its characters 

and events that have formed today's community are not forgotten and are 

available to all.  

Our ongoing work includes encouraging the whole community to become 

involved, recording memories and interviews from our past and current 

residents, and creating an archive of historical documents and memorabilia.  We 

welcome membership from supporters throughout the UK and beyond.   

We meet in the Parish hall on the second Wednesday of each month at 10.30am 

unless otherwise notified and our membership fee has stayed at £5.         

 Our new website is now up and running and our records are gradually being 

added, we thank our archivist John Hepburn for the time that he gives to this 

project. We are always seeking new information for our records and welcome 

our local community and those who have moved away to take a look at 

bordenheritage.co.uk  

In the past year we have gained many new members and our programme of 

events has included a fundraiser quiz, local visits and many local speakers and 

local subjects as well as some from other parts of the country. Our 2024 

programme is published in the Parish Magazine, on notice boards in the Forge 

and the Parish hall. 

Our 2025 programme is currently being put together and ideas for speakers, 

activities and future projects are welcome. 

 
Eileen Harrison 

Borden Heritage Group Chairman 

 


